
Eighth Grade End of the Year Activities 
 

 
 

The end of another school year is approaching fast and for our eighth grade students it will be a 

time of celebration and reflection as they move on to their next academic endeavor. 

 

There are several end of the year activities scheduled for our eighth grade students.  These 

include the following: 

 

Eighth Grade Picnic – Friday, May 4 (rain date: Tuesday, 5/9).  This activity will include fun, 

games and lunch with friends. Plans are to leave LMMS at approximately 9:15 and return 

around 2:00.  There is a $5 transportation and food cost to the students.  This activity is 

sponsored by the PTO and will be held at Coal Mountain Park.  Contact the school if you are 

interested in helping out with this activity. 

 

Eighth Grade Dance—Friday, May 11.  The dance is from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.  Doors will open at 

6:30 p.m. Tickets are $12 and may be purchased in the front office the week of the dance or at 

the door.  Light refreshments are provided.  Sunday dress is appropriate. All students are 

encouraged to attend this fun event!   

 

Eighth Grade Finale – Friday, May 25– The last day of school is a special time for eighth 

grade students.  The activities on this day will include a breakfast, yearbook signing, and other 

social activities.  This will allow the students to say their good-byes and celebrate their 

accomplishments.  The final Mustang Walk will begin around 10:45 a.m. and festivities should 

conclude around 11:00 a.m.  

 

Please be advised that your student must be in good standing with Little Mill Middle School in 

order to participate in these fun activities.  Please be sure you have paid all library fines and 

returned all library books, paid all lunchroom charges, paid for any lost textbooks, and settled 

any other outstanding business your child might have with LMMS.  Thank you! 

 

Permission forms for the picnic will be sent home April 23. Permission forms for the finale will 

be sent home with students the week of May 14. Please make sure you read, sign and return all 

forms to your child’s first period teacher.  

We appreciate your support and thank you for a great year! 

 

Sincerely, 

8th Grade Teachers 

 



 


